CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: March 6, 2009

ayor’s j TO: Greg Hooper, Council President

Office RE: Possible change in start time for
Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor City Council Meetings

Per your request, | have polled management staff with the possibility of an earlier start
time for City Council meetings. Everyone is flexible and in agreement that an earlier
start time would work.

If you have any questions, please let me know.



